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MEDIA ADVISORY   

 

Gauteng DWS and Sokhulumi Water Forum to conduct a door-to-door 
campaign on water conservation    

 
05 March 2019 

The Department of Water and Sanitation in Gauteng will join hands with the Sokhulumi Water 
and Sanitation Community Forum in Sokhulumi, Section A, Ward 105 in the City of Tshwane, 
to celebrate Water Month by conducting a door-to-door campaign to highlight the importance 
of conserving water.  

The campaign will also involve local schools with the Department targeting the Nkambe and 
Refano Primary Schools to sensitise the learners about protecting water resources and 
infrastructure, as well as conducting awareness on health and hygiene isssues. 

The media is invited as follows:  

Date : Thursday, 07 March 2019 

Venue : Sokhulumi Traditional Council (Meeting point) 

Time : 09h00  

For media confirmations, please contact Mr Hosia Sithole on 082 566 723 2442/ 
SitholeH2@dws.gov.za  

 

END 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation  

 
For more information contact Sputnik Ratau, Director Media Liaison on 082 874 2942  

 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 
www.dwa.gov.za  
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